


















 

 

SUMMER ATHLETICS COACHING CAMP 

The Physical Education Department of St. John’s College organized a highly successful 

Summer Athletics Coaching Camp from April 1 to April 30, 2024. Designed to enhance the 

athletic skills and overall fitness of students, the camp was led by Abraham Mathew, an 

internationally renowned athlete and esteemed coach. His vast experience and motivational 

approach inspired the participants to push their limits and strive for excellence. The training 

sessions covered a wide range of athletic disciplines, including sprinting, long-distance 

running, jumps, and throws, with a focus on technique, endurance, and strategic planning. Each 

day was meticulously planned, combining rigorous physical training with guidance on mental 

preparation and sportsmanship. 

The camp witnessed enthusiastic participation from students, who showed remarkable progress 

and determination throughout the month-long program. It served as a platform to identify and 

nurture budding talent, preparing them for higher levels of competition. The concluding 

ceremony highlighted the achievements of the participants, with Abraham Mathew 

commending their hard work and dedication. The event ended on a positive note, with a vote 

of thanks extended to the coach, the Physical Education Department, and all those who 

contributed to the camp’s success, ensuring its lasting impact on the students’ athletic journey. 

 


